
Rebuilding 
After the 

Southern California 
Fires

Assemblymember Jacqui Irwin and the Contractors State License 
Board (CSLB) invite you to a live webinar to support those affected by 
the Southern California Fires in navigating the rebuilding process.

To submit your questions and join this webinar  
visit a42.asmdc.org/event, or scan the QR code.   
For more information contact the District Office  
at 805-370-0542.

Topics Include:
•	 Hiring & working with licensed 

contractors
•	 Understanding contracts, change orders  

& protections
•	 Preventing fraud & avoiding project 

delays

Rebuild with confidence —  
don’t miss this important discussion!

THURSDAY

3
April

5:30 – 6:30 p.m.

Scan
me!


